
9.45am

Welcome: Jim Huzzey

Opening Hymn 316: 'Lord of the Sabbath Hear Us'

Prayer: Sonia Poddar

Missions Spot: Kish Poddar 

Music: 'Great is Thy Faithfulness', Minyoung Bae

Lesson Study: 'Christ and the Law of Moses'

Mission Offering & Prayer: Eric Moser

Closing Hymn 435: 'Jesus My Lord', Susie Moser

Closing Prayer

THE SINGING G  RO  UP will  be going to  Margaret House, 
Parsonage close, Abbots Langley, WD50BQ at 3.30pm 
today.

PRAYER CORNER. Let us pray for our Ingatherers, those who 
donate, and those who are helped by this year's collection.

THE SOUP R  UN next Friday 18 April, will be led by Pat Walton 
and the driver is Eddie Nyathi.  If you wish to go, please 
contact Pat Walton. We urgently need plastic bottles for 
the soup run – size 500-600ml only.

CHOIR MEMBERS. There will be rehearsal every Friday at 
7pm until Easter as we prepare for the Easter Service. New 
members are welcome! Let’s praise Him together! 

PASTOR JACQUES will be away on a speaking engagement
in South Africa, 15-29 April 2014. Please contact pastors 
Mary and Sam during this time for all pastoral care and 
support matters. 

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFER. FIRST REA  DING. Roy and Fay Christie 
from Hampstead Church to Stanborough Park, George and 
Emanuela Plesea from London Romanian Church to 
Stanborough Park.

FAMILY MINISTRY PRAYER BASKET is still with the Willems family. 
"Chris and Estella Willems ask you to pray for God's blessings for 
their daughter Grace, for Mum and Dad Rodricks,
and John and Adina and their children." 

LILIES FOR EASTER. If you would like to give thanks to God for His
blessings, remember the life of a loved one, or say ‘thank you’ 
to family or friends, why not do so by donating a lily or lilies to 
beautify the sanctuary this Easter. Please collect an envelope 
from Roslyn or Audrey, print your name and dedication(s), 
place in an envelope along with the appropriate amount & 
give to Roslyn or Audrey BY TODAY! You will receive your 
dedication card and your lily after the Easter Service. 

SPRING CONCERT SERIES 2 - SATURDAY 26 APRIL.  Please save 
the date and invite your friends to spend one lovely spring 
evening with fine programme of concert featuring cellist Jihee 
Ahn and pianist Jiae ahn. More info to follow.

CALLING ALL CHILDREN (UP TO 18 YRS OF AGE). As part of 
ADRA'S annual appeal, children can help and support other 
children in less privileged places in the UK, and the rest of the 
world, by practising and performing at the Children Concert in 
Aid of ADRA. If you are under 18 years of age, can sing or play 
an instrument, apply now. Deadline for applications is 25 April. 
Spaces are limited. To download the application form, please 
visit the church website or see Jieun Ahn.

SENIOR CLUB will meet this coming Monday 14 April from 2-
4pm. Our guest speaker is Greta Anscombe who will be 
presenting another interesting and informative travelogue. The 
subject is 'Friends, Dreams & Australia'. Please come along and
give your support. All eligible members are warmly welcome. 

DOOR TO DOOR WITNESSING GROUP will be going out today. 
We will be meeting at 2.45 pm in the Maple room. Good way 
to reach our community to talk about our church and all our 
outreach program, for further information, please contact 
Enoch, enochkanagaraj@yahoo.co.uk

INDIAN MEALS FOR ADRA APPEAL. Order your meal from 
Kish & Sonia Poddar - 01923 673987,  
kishpoddar@onetel.com

HEALTH LECTURE. There will be a Health Lecture on 
Thursday 24 April. Further information to follow.

KIT DISTRIBUTION DAY IS TODAY. Deaconesses and other 
volunteers - please collect your copies of the newsletter 
today so it can reach people by Easter. Many thanks for 
your help.

INGATHERING THURSDAY EVENING. Join the group going 
to collect in Borehamwood. The mini bus will leave the 
Church at 6pm.

GOOD NEWS. If you can’t go out with a can, you can still 
help ADRA to do their life saving work. Please use one of 
the green ADRA envelopes available at all the doors. If 
you can gift aid it that's even better. Please hand the 
envelope to Dennis or a deacon or put in the offering 
tray. Thank you.

MESSY CHURCH will meet on 17 May. We will start to 
accept bookings from  17 April. To book, please email 
stanboroughparkmessychurch@gmail.com stating the 
names and ages of all children attending including the 
names of accompanying adults. Due to large numbers 
attending, only two adults per family can attend. 

THANK YOU. Etienne and Carolyn Guenin are very 
grateful to those who have decided to partner with them
through financial support and prayer as they prepare to 
serve as missionaries in Benin from September 2014. If you 
would like to support them financially, you can give 
online atwww.afmonline.org/give or you can give them 
cash or a cheque payable to E & C Guenin. To join their 
team of prayer partners, please speak to them, email 
them guenin.benin@gmail.com or visit 
http://guenin.blogspot.com. Thank you :-)

PARENTS IN PRAYER. Please note that the Parents in Prayer
meeting has been moved to 26 April.

Sabbath School Announcements Announcements

Announcements
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Introit

Silent Prayer

Call to Worship
'None other lamb, none other name,

None other hope in heaven or earth or sea,
None other hiding place from guilt and shame,

None beside Thee.'

Invocation

Reading: John 3:16-17

Hymn 734: 'We Praise Thee O God'

Tithes and Offerings

Family Prayer 

Scripture Reading: John 2:1-11

Youth Choir: 'I Will Shine'

Sermon: 'Will You Take the Cup?' Pastor Jacques Venter

Hymn 711: 'King Of My Life'

Feet Washing

Hymn 384: 'Here O My Lord'

Communion Service

Good Samaritan Offering 

Hymn 698: 'And Can It Be'

Benediction 

Serving Elders: David Burgess and Richard Poulton
Organist: Brian Combridge

CONTACTS
Pastoral Team

Jacques Venter 
jventer@secadventist.org.uk; 07868 546 941

Mary Barrett
mbarrett@secadventist.org.uk; 07961 777 446

Sam Neves
samneves@mac.com: 07522 088 007

Stanborough Centre Office
Centre Manager: Michael Swain

stanboroughcentre@gmail.com / 07962 320 372 

AV Advance Requests/Bookings
spcavteam@gmail.com

DVD Recordings of Services
Available to order from the desk after the Divine Service

Bulletin Deadline WED 3pm
bulletin@stanboroughchurch.org

SUNSET TIMES
 Today:  7:52pm  Next Friday:  8:04pm

12 April 2014

Welcome To
Stanborough Park Church

Pastoral Team: Jacques Venter; Mary Barrett; Sam Neves
Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church

609 St Albans Road
Watford WD25 9JL

01923 894 664 
www.stanboroughchurch.org

www.spsda.co.uk/watch 

YOUTH EVENTS

12 APRIL - Quasar Youth Social  8-10pm
@Quasar, Hemel, HB1 1BB. LIMITED PLACES.
Book with Carolyn, Etienne, Beatrice or Jacques.

Meet at Quasar, Hemel at 7.50pm
Call Carolyn 07824 643 489 if you get lost.

18 APRIL - 7.30 – 8.30pm
Final Friday Night Live @ SPC! All youth welcome!

25 APRIL – 7 – 9pm
THE GAME: The Launch@SPC (upstairs)

SUMMER FUN!
7 - 11 July: BUC School Leavers' Conference for 16-17 yr olds

www.adventistyouth.org.uk

21 - 25 July: SEC Student Camp for university students 
28 July - 3 August: SEC Junior Camp for 8-12 year ols

18 - 24 August: SEC Extreme Teens Camp for 13-18 year olds
www.secteens.org

Divine Service

http://www.adventistyouth.org.uk/
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